Board Chairman Letter Hartzel Black October 2, 2024

Dear Supporters of the Shawnee Community College Saints Foundation.

It is a great pleasure to serve as chairman of the Saints Foundation Board of Directors. Our mission is to support the college and provide scholarship opportunities for students from our college district.

Shawnee College has a diverse population and strives to provide educational opportunities that meet the needs of our district. The Foundation Board of Directors will support both academic and vocational needs that enhance employment opportunities for all students who enroll.

Fundraising is a strong component of the Saints Foundation The Foundation will work with donors throughout our college district in raising and distributing these resources.

The future is very bright as we continue to move forward with electronic technology advances in education. We greatly appreciate all of the Foundation Donors as Shawnee College continues to grow and provide quality education for residents of our district.

Thank you for your continued support.